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	DORCHESTER DRAMA

	
	Summer 2010



Hello to you all,

Welcome to the Summer 2010 Newsletter. I am keen for you all to contribute to the Newsletter so if you have any items you would like to submit for inclusion in future newsletters please e-mail them to me at Reevefamily4@talktalk.net and I will endeavour to include them.  Thank you.  David Reeve.

Out of Focus
The Dorchester Drama Spring Production, “Out of Focus”, was performed at the Parish Centre.  It received excellent reviews and lots of great feedback from the audience.  One member of the Saturday audience told me she hadn’t laughed so much in years and can’t wait for the next production (though hopefully she won’t be laughing as much at our Summer production!!).  A huge congratulations and thank you to Trevor Williams for directing the play and well done to the cast and crew. (see next page for some cast photos!!).
Julius Caesar
As I am sure you all know rehearsals for the summer production are well underway under the direction of Steve Twinn.  It is coming together very well and we are all looking forward to the performances on Thursday 1st to Saturday 3rd July.
We have been unlucky with the weather and audiences for the last two Summers at the Roman Town House and it is crucial that we get as many friends and family to bring their picnics along to watch the performances.  Tickets are on sale at Words Etcetera and from Ann Ottoway 01305 772187.  

Carnival

As part of our publicity for Dorchester Drama we are entering in the walking class for the Dorchester Carnival this year.  We are looking for as many members whether they are in the latest production or not to come along and collect some money for charity as well as handing out flyers for Julius Caesar.  We will be wearing our Julius Caesar costumes - smart business clothes.

We are meeting at the Market car park area on Saturday 19th June at 5pm.  For further details please contact me or Peter.
AGM

A note for your diary.  Dorchester Drama’s AGM will take place at the Victoria Hotel on Thursday 15th July.  7:30pm for 8:00pm start.  Details will be sent out soon including nominations for office.  All members are entitled to stand on the committee that meets once a month.
Social Events
Our next social event will be a Summer BBQ in Trevor and Anne Williams garden, 2 Heath Cottages, Bockhampton Dorchester DT2 8QL. This will take place on Saturday 10 July starting at 5pm.  The plan is to bring something for the BBQ and a drink.  There will be a separate BBQ for vegetarians.  Please can you let me know ASAP if you can come so we have an idea of numbers?  I will send out a reminder nearer the time!!
Autumn Production: A Christmas Carol

As many of you will know the committee is delighted to announce that this autumn’s production at the Corn Exchange will be “A Christmas Carol”.  Anne Reeve will be directing John Mortimer’s adaptation.  Further details about auditions etc will be announced later.
Facebook

At present our website is down.  We are planning on setting up a new website but in the meantime I have set up a Facebook site for Dorchester Drama.  We are using it to advertise productions, social events photographs of past productions and I hope shortly to add some short video clips as well.  If you have accounts then just sign up!
News from the Committee
The Committee has been busy the past couple of months supporting Steve with “Julius Caesar”.  

We have been approached by Hospital Radio to see if we could do some 15 minute radio plays that they could then broadcast.  The committee are very keen and further information will be given out in due course.

We have also had a number of discussions about future venues and rehearsal space.  We have now booked Monday nights at the Vic (as well as the normal Thursday night) which is ideal for small cast productions.  However if we are putting on larger plays then we will need to book an alternative larger rehearsal venue.

2011 Programme
As soon as the AGM has taken place and new committee has been elected we will be looking for new plays for the 2011 programme.  If any of you fancy directing a play please speak to one of the committee with your ideas.  We are hoping to put on three plays as per usual.
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Photos from “Out of Focus”

See you all at Julius Caesar

David Reeve
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